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Watch www.bathtownship.us for more details! 

Bath Township Easter Bunny Event: Monday, April 10, 

2017. FREE and open to the public!  

Tom King Memorial Junk Day: Saturday, May 20, 2017. 

Registration REQUIRED. Residents only. 
CONTACT US 

Township Offices 

(517) 641-6728 

info@bathtownship.us 
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Postmark No Longer Accepted as Paid on 

Time for Tax & Sewer Payments 

Bath Charter Township no longer honors postmark dates as the date 

of payment. All payments must be received by the due date or the 

payment will be considered late.   

If mailing your payment, please allow sufficient time for delivery. 

Payments are also accepted during business hours at our offices at 

14480 Webster Road, and at any time in the secure drop box located 

next to the entrance. We also offer free auto-withdrawal, and online 

payment options. Please contact our office with questions or for 

additional payment options. 

Township Considers Sign Ordinance Update 

The Planning Commission recently recommended approval of an 

update to Bath Township's sign ordinance. These changes would affect 

temporary signs in the Township, and will be considered by the  Board 

of Trustees at meetings in March and April. If you are interested in the 

potential changes, please contact Planning Director Brian Shorkey, at 

(517) 641-5166.  

Library Center in Need of Volunteers 

The Bath Township Library Center is looking for volunteers to assist with a variety of needs such as 

straightening shelves, shelving materials, applying book jackets, helping with programs, and other tasks. If 

interested, contact Library Center staff at (517) 641-7111. 



 

 

Bath Township Farmers Market in Need of Volunteers 

If you are interested in volunteering for any of the following positions, please email Farmers Market Manager 

Stephanie Reuter at farmersmarket@bathtownship.us. 

Primary Popcorn Popper: The farmers market board is interested in having a popcorn fundraiser at the 

market. Would you be interested in helping with this one time or more? This position may allow for a parent and 

child to work together. Would need to be available on Thursdays from 3-7 pm. 

Sprout Farm Stand Assistant: Do you enjoy gardening and want to work with me to teach a small group of 

children about growing plants and selling them at the market? Would need to be available on Thursdays from 12-

5:30 pm. 

Kid's Activity Table: The weekly kid's activity table has been a hit! A high school senior has been running it the 

last couple months, but he will be leaving for the summer. Know of any other high school students or adults that 

would like this position? I plan all the activities and have everything ready. I just need someone to help the kids do 

the activity. Would need to be available on Thursdays from 3-7 pm. 

Event Supporter: We have several events happening this summer (about one event a month). Some are on 

market days and some are on other days of the week. Would you like to give me a hand having fun at some events? 

Join the Bath Township Farmers Market at the Bath Community Center (5959 Park Lake Rd.) each Thursday from 

3-7 pm for food, friends, and fun.  

The market will move outdoors to James Couzens Park the first Thursday in May.  Stay up to date on our 

Facebook page for more upcoming events! 

For this election ONLY, Precinct 5 will be consolidated with Precinct 1. 

Precincts 1 & 5: Bath Township Offices, 14480 Webster Road, Bath. 

Precinct 2: Bath Community Center, 5959 Park Lake Road, Bath. 

Precinct 3: Bath Middle School, 13675 Webster Road, Bath. 

Precinct 4: Spirit of Christ Church, 8170 Coleman Road, Haslett. 

The following School proposals are being considered: Bath Community Schools (Bonding Proposal); 

East Lansing Public Schools (Bonding Proposal); Haslett Public Schools (Operating Millage 

Renewal); and Laingsburg Community Schools (Sinking Fund Millage Proposal). 

Consolidation of precincts for these smaller special elections saves thousands of dollars for taxpayers and 

school districts.  If you have any questions, please call Bath Charter Township at (517) 641-6728. 

Polls Open 7:00 am — 8:00 pm Special Election on May 2, 2017 


